21st June, 1938.

¥y dear Bennie,

Vany thanks for your letter concerning Mr. Murray.
1 am glad te know something sbout him.

With reference to Mghayi's Autobiography, Atkinson
end I have read the English version and were greatly
teken with it. We feel that we ought to publish the Xhosa
version but the latter is weantime in Nr. Oldjohn's hands.
i expect he will give it sttention during the coming vacae
tion. 1 have little doubt that in due course we shall ine
timete ovr willingness to,accept responsibility for n.md
to come to terme with Mr. Mghayi.

Yours sincerely,




